Ulett, Patricia

From: McKeeva Bush <mckeevabush@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 10:12 AM
To: Ulett, Patricia

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: CHEC

Print

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Scott Henderson <scott.henderson@loggerheadgroup.com>
Date: Wed, Sep 12, 2018 at 10:09 AM

‘Subject: Re: CHEC

To: <moses.kirkconnell @gov.ky>

CC: <mckeevabush@gmail.com>

Dear Deputy Premier Moses Kirkconnell,

It has come to my attention that the opposition has accused CHEC of possible collusion with Mr McKeeva
Bush, which is absolutely rediculous and without merit or benefit to anyone. This brief statement from me as
the SOLE representative of CHEC in the Cayman Islands is to confirm that CHEC, nor any of its affiliates, have
absolutely NO business association with Mr. McKeeva Bush whatsoever! A letter is being forwarded by me

from CHEC’s legal department in Beijing via Dr. Hu under separate cover accordingly!

In addition, the opposition, specifically Al Suckoo, has contacted me on occasions asking me if I know anything
about the port. | have always responded that I “do not know anything”. Mr. Suckoo specifically asked me on
August 3, 2018 if Mr. McKeeva Bush was working with me and CHEC! I responded “no he isn’t”! Therefore
prior to the opposition and/or Mr Al Suckoo accusing Mr Bush of working with CHEC in Friday’s Legislative
Assembly in the Brac, he was advised by me as CHEC’s Communications Manager, that CHEC has no
affiliation with Mr. McKeeva Bush. I am sending a screenshot of that conversation which took place on
Messenger as proof thereof for your convenience via separate cover as I couldn’t attach it in its large format.

Therefore Mr. Suckoo was advised that Mr. Bush has no affiliation with CHEC.




